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New Students and Staff

If there are any new students, they are welcome to come up to the high school and
register with us. Informational packets were mailed out the week of August 16. A
welcome letter was included with information regarding the schedule, COVID mitigation,
and an introduction to the new principal. Sneak Peek for Freshman will be at 6 PM,
Monday, August 30.

Craig High School is in the fortunate position to have limited turnover, and there are no
new-to-the-district teachers this year. Veteran CCSD teacher Stacia Schwanke has
moved from the elementary and middle school to the high school. We are happy to
have her on board as the special education teacher.

Craig High School has one new-to-the-district certified staff member. My name is Betty
Hall and I’'m the new principal. Most recently, | was with the Bering Strait School district
where | spent five years as an administrator. | was the principal in Elim for three years,
and the assistant principal in Stebbins for two years. Prior to that, | taught Language
Arts in Oregon and Idaho. My family and | are happy to be in Craig and look forward to
getting to know everyone.

Student Activities

The cross country season started July 28th with Tina Steffen coaching. The first meet is
TBD based on current COVID conditions at hosting sites. The swim season began on
August 4th with Jen Creighton and Chris Purdy coaching. Their first meet is scheduled
in Ketchikan on September 3 & 4. The volleyball season will be officially underway on
September 8th with Shannon Yates as the coach.

Parents and athletes should fill out all activities paperwork online at planeths.com.
Yearly physicals for high school sports need to be uploaded there. Please feel free to
call or email Mr. Thain with tthain@craigschools.com. Parents can also call the high
school office with any questions.



mailto:tthain@craigschools.com

Please see our school calendar at https://www.ccsd.k12.ak.us/domain/88 for upcoming
events. You can also follow us on Facebook for the latest information and CHS news.

Gratitudes
Mr. Grieve has been busily preparing new MacBooks. It is a time-intensive endeavor,
and he is appreciated. The maintenance crew has been working diligently to make sure

buildings are ready for students. A big thanks to them for all of their hard work.

Thank you to the CHS staff, district office staff, and Mrs. Hanson for their help
onboarding the new CHS principal.

Total Enrollment

9th 10th 11th 12th Total
22 27 15 12 76
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